
CVIDS meeting minutes 11-11-17 

CVIDS Fall Banquet 

Keith R. brought the business meeting to order after keynote speaker, Scott Elliott, finished his 

presentation. 

There were no changes to the minutes from the October 14, 2017 meeting.  Members without internet 

access asked that the minutes be sent to them via U.S. mail. Susie P. and Nancy C. will collaborate on 

this.  

Keith R. extended condolences to CVIDS members Colleen and John Hansen and LeAnn Pisarik.  

Election of Officers – There are no nominations for Vice President and Secretary. Keith announced that 

Joyce Parsons has agreed to continue as Vice President for a second 2-year term and Susie Poulton has 

agreed to continue as Secretary for a second 2-year term.  All members were in favor of Vice President 

and Secretary.  

Heather Harroun motioned to adjourn the meeting, Barry Stoll seconded the motion.  All members were 

in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 2:30 p.m. 

 


